
 

 



 
 

Dear boys and girls, 

 

I am having a lovely time on holiday at 

the seaside. I packed my shoes in my 

suitcase, but I forgot to bring a coat! 

Luckily It hasn’t been raining. Today we 

went for a walk around the village and 

saw lots of boats in the harbour. 

Tomorrow, I am going to go to the beach 

and look for animals in the rock pools. 

Wish you were here!    

 Love from Bearemy    
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